Town of Southwest Harbor

PUBLIC NOTICE
Town of Southwest Harbor

WATER FLUSHING

The Southwest Harbor Water/Sewer District hereby
notifies all customers that all lines will be flushing hydrants

during |

the week of April 24, 2017.

WATER TURN ON
The Southwest Harbor Water/Sewer District will be turning
on summer water lines for the season

during the week April 24, 2017, as weather allows.

For more information call 244-3948.
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